
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 18, 2017 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Ryan Kerby 
5470 Hwy 52 
New Plymouth, ID 83655 

 
RE:  PSC Hearing 

 
Mr. Kerby, 

 
Thank you for contacting me with your letter dated July 11, 2017 
in regards to Case No. 21632.  I have forwarded a copy to the 
Professional Standards Commission (PSC) as well as their attorney. 

 
The PSC will respond to your requests in accordance with their Rules of 
Procedure. 

Respectfully, 

 
 
 

Sherri Ybarra 
Superintendent of Public Instruction 

 
cc:  Lisa Colon, Professional Standards Commission, 
Robert Berry, PSC Acting Deputy Attorney General, 
Pete Koehler, Chief Deputy Superintendent,  
Leslie Hayes, SDE Deputy Attorney General 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


